
Maple Grove Mennonite Church 
May 5, 2024 

               9:30 AM  Sunday School 
             10:30 AM  Worship Service 
Prelude                    Deb Durst 
Welcome & Opening                 Lynn Peachey 
Hymns & Greetings        Tim Peachey 

HFF #18 “The Love of God” 
HFF #89 “Children of the Heavenly Father” 

Church Announcements 
Prayer for the Offering 
Sharing: Where have you seen God?  Where do you need God? 
Worship in Song HWB #474 “I Hunger and I Thirst” 
Scripture Text   Ephesians 5:21- 6:9 
Sermon        “Knowing the Unknowable”     Jason Yoder 
Response Song        HFF #676 “I am Praying For You” 
Final Blessing  
Sending Song   
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Week: 
Monday, May 6, 6-9:00 PM - Group 12 in FH  
Thursday, May 9, 6:30 PM - CPYM Board Meeting here 
 
Next Week’s Text: Ephesians 6:10-24 
 
Looking Ahead: 
May 12 - Shoot-a-Thon for EMM Neighbors Community Center 
May 19 - Graduate Recognition 
June 10-14 - Mega Sports Camp 
 

Prayer Concerns: 
 This week’s Mifflin County church to pray for: Fairview Bible 
 Phoebe Quaynor is preaching next Sunday.  Pray for her this 

week as she prepares. 
 
Marie Werner has moved from the Terrace to room 508B in the 
Haven.   
 
Reagan and Kelci Burley will be moving to North Carolina in 
early June.  There will be a farewell prayer of blessing for them 
during the worship service on May 19. 
 
There will be a Mission Offering next Sunday, May 12 for Eastern 
Mennonite Mission’s Neighbors Café & Community Center in 
Lancaster.  Our children and youth will be participating in a Shoot-
A-Thon to raise money for this project during the Sunday School 
hour that day in the fellowship hall.  They may ask you to support 
them or you can contribute through the mission offering.  You can 
visit www.neighborslancaster.com to learn more about the Center. 
 
Recently, the SS class that meets in the old sewing room spent the 
weekend together and focused on strengthening their marriages.  
They used a video from Right Now Media to aide in their 
discussion; 4 Lies that (almost) wrecked our marriage with JD & 
Veronica Greer.  For the next three weeks, the lies that were 
presented in the video will be shared in the bulletin, followed by 
the truth and some questions to consider in your own marriages.  
You are encouraged to have these discussions with your spouse, 
and you can check out the video if you are interested in hearing 
more.  
Lie #2 - It’s never going to get better.  
The truth is:  God is doing something in your marriage and you 
both are being sanctified.  
Challenge: Every day, for a week, ask our spouse “how can I serve 
you?”  

April 28, 2024 
Offering 
$2,864.00 

Mission 
$400.00 

Attendance  
SS: 59  WS: 83 



Lavern Yutzy is planning to participate in the annual Bike Ride 
for the Homeless 2024 and other bikers are encouraged to get 
sponsors and ride as well.  Lavern will ride his bike as many miles 
as possible during the month of May.  100% of the proceeds will 
go to Shelter Services.  Checks can be mailed directly to Shelter 
Service, Inc. 13 Depot St. Lewistown, PA 17044, and you will 
receive a letter of acknowledgement for tax purposes.  Help Lavern 
break his record of $4,000!!  
 
If you did not turn in a code for the front door and have found 
that you need/would like to have one, please give JoAnn your 4-
digit code today.  A new batch of codes will be entered this week.  
The church is locked other than during worship services, events 
and when the office is staffed, however, all members and regular 
attenders may have a code to enter the building at your 
convenience.    
 
During the month of May we are collecting sugar for Shelter 
Services.   
 
Our day to contribute soup and boxed macaroni/cheese to 
Backyard Club is next Sunday, May 12.  Please have your 
donations on the bench in the foyer by the end of the worship 
service that day.   
 
Mega Sports Camp, hosted by Locust Grove, Mt. View, 
Allensville and Maple Grove, is June 10-14 and we need your 
help!  Here are a few ways that you can be involved: 
1. Huddle Coach- assist the main coaches in the sport you are 
helping with and connect with the kids (You do not need to know 
the sport yourself to help!) The most important job you have is 
during the 2 – 10-minute huddles during snack time. You will lead 
the kids through the short bible devotion for that day. 2. Snack 
Donations- There are note cards on the bulletin board behind the 
usher table. You can donate the item on the card or make a 
monetary donation for the product to be purchased. (Checks should 

be payable to Lisa Rheam).  All donations should be given to Lisa 
Rham by Sunday, June 2. 
 
The May issue of Eastern Mennonite Missions Newsletter is 
under the mailboxes for those who would like one. 
 
An All-Access Youth Rally for grades 6-12 will be held at 
Paintersville CMA Church this coming Sat., May 11 from 1-9:00 
PM.  There will be paintball, arts & crafts, live music, food, and 
more!  The cost is $10 per student, and it will be held rain or shine.   
 
 
New to the Bulletin Board 
 Thank you letter from Shelter Services 

 
 
 
 

 
 

PO Box 955, 115 Maple Grove Road 
Belleville, PA 17004 

 Phone: (717) 935-2513 
Email: office@maplegrovemc.org 

    Website: www.maplegrovemc.org 
  Ministers: Everyone 

 
“To explore, experience, and express 

God’s love in Christian community for His glory” 

 
 

Maple Grove has a Child Protection Policy 
 This Week Next Week 

Sound Technician Kurt Rheam Jared Byler 


